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30 June 2015

Mr Warwick Anderson
General Manager

Network Regulation
Australian Energy Regulator
23 Marcus Clarke Street
Canberra ACT 2601

Dear Mr Anderson

ActewAGL Distribution Access Arrangement Revision Proposal
for the 2016-21 Access Arrangement Period

ActewAGL Distribution is pleased to provide the enclosed Access Arrangement Revision Propasal
and Access Arrangement Information in accordance with the requirements of the National Gas
Law, National Gas Rules and the Regulatory Information Notice (RIN), served by the Australian
Energy Regulator on 17 April 2015.

ActewAGL Distribution notes that the National Gas Rules provide process for dealing with
commercially sensitive information. Please find attached a schedule which lists the confidential
elements of ActewAGL Distribution’s proposal and supplementary information supplied by
Jemena. In keeping with public conduct of the access arrangement revision process, ActewAGL
Distribution’s Access Arrangement Information contains summaries and extracts of confidential
elements as appropriate.

Please contact ActewAGL's manager of gas regulation, Philip Deamer
(philip.deamer@actewagl.com.au or phone 02 6248 3438) to discuss any aspects of our Access
Arrangement RIN response.

Yours sincerely

Michael Costello
Chief Executive Officer
ActewAGL.

ActewAGL House 40 Bunda Street Canberra ACT 2600 | GPO Box 366 Canberra ACT 2601
t13 1493 | f 026249 7237 | actewagl.com.au

ActewAGL Distribution ABN 76 670 568 688 a partnership of Icon Distribution Investments Limited ABN 83 073 025 224 and Jemena Networks (ACT) Pty Ltd ABN 24 008 552 663



